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CONSTRUCTION NEWS BRIEFS

REGISTER TODAY FOR CISCO’S ANNUAL 
MEETING - JAN. 27, 2017

Registration and Breakfast begin 
at 8:00 a.m. with the formal program 
starting at 9:00 a.m. at Maggiano’s 
Little Italy, 1901 Woodfield Road in 
Schaumburg.  

The featured presentation will be 
the 2016 Pride in Construction Awards 
consisting of the Projects of the Year, as 
well as recognition of the Educator of 
the Year, Public Body of the Year and the 
Labor Advocate of the Year.  To register, 
contact Julia Mulvey at (630) 472-9411 
or email – julia@cisco.org.

CISCO SETS SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 
APPLICATION DEADLINE - FEB. 17, 2017 

CISCO is 
now accepting 
applications for its 
2017 Scholarship 
Program.  CISCO 
offers (3) four-
year scholarships 

($2,000/year) to high school seniors; 
(2) two-year awards ($1,000/year) for 
seniors attending community college; 
and (2) two-year continuing education 
awards ($1,000/year) to union members 
or contractor employees.  For more 
information, visit our website at www.
cisco.org, or call CISCO at (630) 472-
9411.

FUTURE OF CHICAGO CONSTRUCTION 

Join the Chicago Building Congress 
on Tuesday, January 17 at the Chicago 
Marriott Magnificent Mile for the 
2017 Economic Forecast.  Business 
has been booming, and FMI Senior 
Consultant Mark “Rusty” Sherwood 
will once again be on hand to present 
on the future of our industry.

Details: 11:30 am - 2 pm at the 
Marriott Magnificent Mile, 540 N. 
Michigan Ave. in Chicago.  Go to 
www.chicagobuildingcongress.org to 
register, and don’t miss out on this 
informative event.

PCA MIDWEST “RISING TIDE” - 
JANUARY 17 IN LOMBARD 

The PCA Midwest is launching a 
new effort 
to involve, 
engage 
and 
prepare 
the next 
generation 
of 
plumbing/
piping 

industry leaders.  Come learn and 
grow with peers who are looking 
to the future.  The initial meeting is 
scheduled for Tuesday, Jan. 17 from 
3:30-6 pm at Harry Caray’s Restaurant, 
70 Yorktown Shopping Center in 
Lombard.  To register, contact Barb 
Bigelow at 312-563-9526 or email: 
barb@plumbingcouncil.org.
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2017 CRCA ROOFING INDUSTRY 
BREAKFAST & TRADE SHOW

Seating is still available for the 
2017 Roofing Industry Breakfast on 
Thursday, January 19 from 9 - 11 am 
before the Exhibit Hall opens.

The 
breakfast 
kicks off 
the 34th 
Annual 
Trade Show 
& Seminars, 

which is a two-day event at the Drury 
Lane Conference Center, 100 Drury 
Lane in Oakbrook Terrace.  To register, 
call 708-449-3340, or visit the CRCA 
website - www.CRCA.org.

CISCO A CO-SPONSOR OF SUICIDE 
PREVENTION SUMMIT - FEB. 1, 2017 

Construction is one of the 
highest rated industries affected 
by suicide.  CFMA has established 
the Construction Industry Alliance 
for Suicide Prevention to provide 
information and resources for 
suicide prevention and mental health 
promotion in construction. 

Members of CFMA Chicago 
Chapter in partnership with the 
Builders Association have organized 
the “Suicide Prevention Summit” 
Wednesday, Feb. 1, from 2 - 5 pm at 
Maggiano’s in Oak Brook.

 CISCO is proud to be a co-
sponsor of this half day collaboration 
between construction and mental 
health professionals, which will 
explore suicide prevention for the 
construction industry.  To register, go 
to http://chicago.cfma.org.

     The Chicago Public Library - Chinatown 
Branch will be one of the featured winning 
projects at the Jan. 27th Annual Meeting.


